
                                                                                            
 

                                                                                

 

March 20, 2019 
 
The Hon. Ahmed Hussen  
Minister of Immigration, Refugees and Citizenship Canada  
330 Sparks Street  
Ottawa, ON K1A 0N5  
 
Dear Minister Hussen,  
 
On behalf of the Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants, I want to 
commend you and the Government of Canada for allocating the necessary resources in the 
2019 Budget toward strengthening consumer protection against unauthorized immigration 
practitioners, a process in which regulatory enforcement and disciplinary power are critical.  
 
As always, CAPIC will gladly commit its resources to assisting IRCC, including the wealth of 
knowledge and experience that our members possess. We are eager to collaborate in whatever 
capacity on such an important issue. 
 
I trust that we will continue to see the government’s outstanding commitment to bettering the 
lives of both future and current Canadians.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Donald Igbokwe, BA Hons, MA, CIP, RCIC  
President, CAPIC-ACCPI 
 
 


